ACTION TAKEN REPORT

The feedback collected from students were analysed by IQAC and the following actions were taken.

From the students' feedback, the difficulties faced by them are

- The size of the syllabus within the time allotted is not often manageable.
- The curriculum needs to be revised to ensure overall development of students.

IQAC conducted meetings with faculty members and addressed the issues raised by students. The teachers were given instructions to complete percentage of classes in accordance with the University exam time table. This would help students to study and follow all the portions and may not feel the syllabus is not manageable. More revision classes or classes that support students to help them face university exams also is to be provided.

From the teacher's feedback, IQAC understood that the programme outcomes are not stated for all programmes. This should be informed to the BoS of the concerned programmes to make necessary modifications. Any syllabus revisions required should also be brought to the notice of the members of BoS so that the courses ultimately help in the overall student development.

The Alumni of the college have a complaint regarding the fact that they are sometimes not intimated about the functions of the college. The alumni association of the college were instructed to inform them on any upcoming programmes well in advance. However, majority of alumni feel that the courses were helpful for their future.

Dr. SABEEN. HM Coordinater: 10AC